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MADRASA-E-FURQANIAH 
 

NEWSLETTER – JULY 2019 
 

27 July 2019 

 

Assalaamu ‘alaykum 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We pray that you are all in good health and Imaan.  

 

As you know, we continue to make ongoing improvements in the madrasa, development of 

staff and facilities for our students. Alhamdulillah, with your help and support we have 

invested in additional staff this year and now offer *Hifz classes.  

 

To improve efficiencies, we are introducing 4-weekly fee collections and making a review of 

our Islamic Studies curriculum; more details to follow. 

 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that as of Monday 2nd September 2019, the 

madrasa fee will be £30 per child, payable in advance. This will cover a 4-week period 

and Insha Allah, will make the fees process a more manageable task. 

 

Those parents who are currently paying by direct debit, may continue to do so and we will 

notify you of the new bank details you will need to use for madrasa fees only. 

 

Jazaakallahu khairan to everyone and we look forward to your continued support for the 

coming year Insha Allah. 

 

Wassalaam 

 

Muhammad Abdul Aleem 

Headteacher  

 

* Hifz Class fess will be £40 per child per 4-week period. Any parents wishing to enrol their 

child for Hifz classes should contact the office for more details. 

 

 

 

 

 


